
 

 
QUEST Men’s Retreat! 

 
Date: September 26-27, 2025 
Cost: $100 (Overnight Guests),  
​ $85 (Commuter Guests) 
Speaker: Pastor Doug Crawford  
(Executive Director of the Bridge 
Fellowship) 
Amazing Fellowship, Challenging 
Messages, Encouraging Worship, 
Crazy Activities, and LOTS of FOOD 
are waiting for you this year at Quest 
Men's Retreat. Register on the FBC 
website (fbclowell.org) under the 
Men’s Ministry link. 

​ Lincoln Lake Baptist Camp 

 

 

Associate Pastor Search 
Please pray for our associate pastor search. Although the job 
description is not on the website yet if you have a candidate you feel 
would fit our church, please feel free to bring them to Pastor Mac’s 
attention.. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

September 7, 2025 
The Thinks You Can Think 

Philippians 4:4-9 
Pastor Mac Hildebrand 

WELCOME TO OUR VISITORS!  

Thank you for joining us for worship today. It is our desire to be 
as helpful as possible during your visit. If you would like to  

know more about our church, please visit the  
Welcome Center in the lobby.  

During the Service 

​ Bibles                       ​ At the Welcome Center   

​ Nursery*                 ​ Infant through age 2 

​ Preschool*               ​ Ages 3-5: Downstairs 

​ Children’s Church*   ​ Grades K-3. Children are dismissed ​
​ ​ to go downstairs before the ​
​ ​ message begins.  

*Please be sure to check your child in at one of  
our ”Child Check-In” Stations. 
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THIS WEEK @ FBC:​  
SUNDAY​   
   ​9:30am​ Morning Service 
​ 11:00am​ D Group Leader Meeting 
​ 6:00pm​ Youth Group  

MONDAY ​ Church Office Closed​     ​  

TUESDAY 
​ 6:00pm ​ ​ Taekwondo 
​ 6:30pm​ ​ GriefShare 

WEDNESDAY 
​ 6:30am​ ​ Men’s Morning Coffee 
​ 6:00pm​ ​ AWANA 

THURSDAY 
​ 6:00pm​ ​ Single Mom’s Dinner 
​  
FRIDAY​ Church Office Closed 
​ 7:00pm​ Men’s Bonfire and Yard Games 

SATURDAY​  
​ 8:00am​ Men’s Breakfast 
​ 1:00pm​ FBC Fall Kickoff Potluck 
 

GIVING:  
You can give online through our website, through the Church 
Center app, use one of the two offering boxes in the lobby, or simply 
mail a check to the church at P.O. Box 157, Lowell, MI 49331. Thank 
you! 

LIFE GROUPS and D GROUPS:  
Life Groups and D Groups are hospitable environments where we 
connect with God, and one another, by sharing life together. There 
is information at the Welcome Center on joining a Life Group.  
D Group signups are every fall for one year. 

 
 
. 
 
 
 
 
Past messages are available online at www.fbclowell.org 

ANNOUNCEMENTS:. 
GRIEFSHARE: Join us for Griefshare, a weekly grief support group for 
healing after the death of a loved one. The fall session of Griefshare 
is starting this week on September 9th, 6:30 - 8:30pm, and goes 
until December 16th. You can register anytime at 
www.griefshare.org or by calling Bob Copeland at 734-330-7482. 
Griefshare is held in the Outreach Building classroom. 

MEN’S WEEKEND: This Friday, September 12th there will be a Men’s 
Bonfire and Yard Games night starting at 7:00pm at the fire pit 
behind the office. On Saturday the 13th at 8:00am, there is a Men’s 
Breakfast in the Outreach Building. For further information, see 
John Gerard.  

FBC FALL KICKOFF POTLUCK: Come hang with us this weekend.  
On Saturday, September 13th there will be food, fellowship, and fun 
for all ages. Starting at 1pm, there will be smoked pork, provided by 
the church, as well as yard games for kids of all ages. Please sign up 
at the Welcome Desk today for side dishes and attendance. If you 
have questions, please see anyone on the Family Matters Team: 
Cheryl Runstrom, Lori Gerard, Laura Roberts, Gabby Wittenbach, or 
Becky VanLaan.  

SECOND HOUR and D GROUPS: Life Groups and Sunday School 
begin on Sunday, September 14th at 11:00am. D Groups will start 
that same week, beginning on the 15th. There are signup sheets for 
Life Groups and D Groups at the Welcome Center. 

 

Pastor Mac and Family 
Pastor Mac, Lydia, Deacon, and Elise moved to Lowell last weekend. 
Their new address is: 
​ ​ 307 N. Jefferson 
​ ​ Lowell, MI 49331 

Welcome to the fabulous City of Lowell! 
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